
Newsletter 4 Summer Term

16 June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

National Sport Week

Next week is National Sports Week, so there will be lots of sporting activities in school and these events will

accumulate house points which will go towards the final total at the end of sports day. Please make sure that

children are well covered in an all-day sunscreen and wear a hat as they will be spending more time outside. We

look forward to seeing you all on Sports Day on Friday. Please join us for a picnic lunch.

Cricket:

On 7th June all of the Year 5 and 6 children went to a cricket tournament. Despite the blustery and windy

conditions at Chesterton Cricket Club, everyone had a great time and played excellently. We also took along

some people who acted as photographers and team managers which meant everyone could be involved in the

day. There were 4 teams and all the teams did really well. The Y5 won their plate competition and the girls’ team

came second. As always the teams represented Fritwell really well, demonstrating the event value of ‘passion’

throughout.

Quad Kids:

40 children from Years 3,4,5 and 6 took part in an athletic event called ‘Quad Kids’ on a very hot Wednesday

afternoon this week and had an excellent time. The children had great fun and had lots of personal successes in

the four events they took part in. We had some good wins and runner ups in some of the races and some great

distances jumped and distances thrown! Results were not available at the end of the event so will follow as soon

as we have them. Well done everyone!

PE Kit

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school every day. It can be taken home at the weekend to be

washed and returned on Monday. This has become an issue especially on a Tuesday when a queue of children

comes to the office to phone parents asking to have their kit brought in.

Bus

I would like to remind you to let the office know if you are planning to pick your children up when they are on the

bus register for that day. We have had several instances lately where we have been running around the park

trying to locate children to ensure they are safe.

Vacancy for an EYFS Support Worker

We are looking for a support worker for EYFS for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 8:40-1:15

from September to December with the possibility of the contract extending. If you would like more information

please contact Val in the school office.



The After School Club has made an appeal for good quality books both fiction and non-fiction, suitable for all

ages. If you can help please let Val or Jean know in the office or send some books into school with your child.

Have a lovely weekend; it looks like the sun will shine for us at last!

Regards

Debbie McLeod

Headteacher

SCHOOL DIARY

Thur 22 June- Music Concert

Frid 23 June- Sports Day

Tues 27 June- Reserve Sports Day

Fri 7 July- FoFS Summer Event ‘Party in the Playground’

Tue 11 July- Class Swap Day

Tues 11 July- Year 6 Evening Performance

Thu 13 July- Leavers’ Disco

Fri 14 July- Reports go home

Tue 18 July- Presentation Evening Year 6

Fri 21 July- Leavers’ Service

Fri 21 July- End of term


